
 
 
 

CCG Consulting, LLC 
 
 
January 9, 2012 
 
Transmittal No. 2 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
RE: FRN 0005049549 StratusWave Communications 
 
The accompanying Tariff material bearing 1st Revised Page 35 from its F.C.C. No. 1, Interstate 
Access Services Tariff effective January 1, 2012, originally filed under tracking number 22355, 
has been amended to correct a reference to Section 4. The reference should have been to Section 
9. 
 
Questions concerning this correction may be directed to the undersigned on 301-842-1437. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
      Terri K. Firestein 
 
      Terri K. Firestein 
      Consultant on behalf of StratusWave 
Enclosures 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10806 Garrison Hollow Road, Clear Spring, MD 21722 


